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Thomas o’donnell <todonnellg@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 30, 2010 10:33 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

I have already opened an overseas account in case this rule becomes law. I am sure there will be many
just like me if this becomes law and money leaving the CTFC jurisdiction.


